
TO:    Dr. Randy McCoy 
 
FROM: Julie Hinds 
 
DATE:  October 21, 2008 
 
RE:  Grant of Easement 
  Tupelo High School 
  From the TPSD to The PUL Alliance    
   
 

   
 
For your consideration and approval, I am submitting the Grant Easement 
from TPSD to The PUL Alliance granting both a temporary and permanent 
easement for a high pressure sanitary sewer line.  The proposed line would 
run on the west side and parallel of the existing Tupelo Water and Light 
gravity fed sewer line.   
 
Due to the location on the campus and the proximity to the existing line, there 
are no foreseen conflicts with this proposed sewer line and future expansions 
of the THS facilites. 


